
We are proud to share a summary of the Center's accomplishments this year and want to express our 

gratitude to our study participants and all our partners for your role in these efforts. 

 Eight scientific publications were published this year. 

 

 The Center’s research informed two key policy developments this year- the Biden 

administration’s plan to regulate PFAS and the EPA announced its ban of the  pesticide 

chlorpyrifos.   

 

 Air Pollution and PAHs Report Back session was conducted with our study participants in English 

and Spanish with our research partners at Oregon State. 

 

 COTC conducted  a Community EHJ Needs Assessment in collaboration with our Community 

Advisory and Stakeholder Board, CASB, and the CCCEH EHJ Advocates.   

 

 CCCEH EHJ Advocates participated in Earth Day, developed a Green Recipe Book, participated in 

the planning and implementation of Moving Forward to Beauty Justice Conference, College 

Prep, planned and attend weekly meetings. 

 

 CCCEH hosted five practicum and intern students this summer. Student deliverables include: 

Public Service Announcements on Diesel and Air Pollution, BPA, Climate Change, Beauty 

Products and development and implementation of CCCEH Child Cosmetic and Body Products 

Survey. 

 

  A College Prep Session and Moving Toward Beauty Justice Conference were conducted. 

 

 Innovative methods to facilitated study participation have been set in place and are under 

continual assessment to ensure safety during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

 Communication improvements this year: monthly e-newsletter now includes translation of 

Center research in Spanish, and quarterly bi-lingual Spanish e-newsletter for study participants 

has been initiated. 

 

 Forty-nine virtual environmental health and justice sessions have been conducted across COTC 

initiatives counting with 325 attendees. In addition to EHJ Advocates sessions, EHJ sessions were 

held with our partners: El Nido, Cardinal McCloskey Community Service, Head Start, New York 

Presbyterian KIDS School Based Health Program Morgan Stanley Children’s Hospital, New York-

Presbyterian Lang Youth Medical Program, and Horace Mann School. 

 

 Summer street outreach activities by the COTC and Fair Start teams, and the Hispanic 

Federation and New York Presbyterian Broadway Clinic, our partners, counts with the 

dissemination of 1400 educational materials and meeting over 267 individuals. 
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